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DEALER COMMUNICATION  
 

 
 

Date:  December 8, 2022 

To:  All Winnebago Dealers 

Subject:  NHTSA Safety Recall 22V-883   

Issue:  Winnebago has decided that a defect related to motor vehicle safety exists on 
certain 2021-2022 Hike , 2021-2022 Minnie, and 2021 Micro Minnie travel trailers. 
The cast aluminum pull handles on the cabinet doors and drawers may have sharp 
edges.  The sharp edges can scrape or cut occupants when inadvertently contacted. 

Affected Vehicles:  MAKE MODEL MODEL YEARS 

WINNEBAGO  HIKE 2021-2022 

WINNEBAGO Minnie 2021-2022 

WINNEBAGO Micro Minnie 2021 

 
Dealers that have stock units impacted by this recall can access the full list of 
affected VINs sold to their dealership by accessing the Winnebago Dealer Portal. 

Repair Information:  Remedy instructions will be posted to the Winnebago Dealer Portal soon.    

   
Owner Notification:  Owners will be notified of this campaign by Winnebago Towables by the end of the 

year.   

Dealer Responsibility  Do not deliver any subject trailer until corrective action has been taken.  All 
vehicles subject to this campaign are to be serviced at no charge to the owners 
regardless of mileage, age of vehicle, or ownership from this time forward.  

Notes  Important Reminder: It is a violation of federal law for a dealer to deliver a new 
motor vehicle or any new or used item of motor vehicle equipment (including a 
tire) covered by this notification until the noncompliance is remedied. 
 
Please ensure all dealership personnel are aware of this notice so they are able to 
address customer questions. Contact Winnebago Towable Customer Care if you 
require additional assistance. Direct any press inquiries to Winnebago Public 
Relations. 

 
 

 
- END OF MESSAGE -  
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